Haley Dodson

From: mahala burton

Sent: Tuesday, October 3, 2023 3:14 PM
To: BoardComment

Subject: Comment for Oct 4 board meeting

October 3, 2023

Cambria Community Services District Board meeting

Agenda #5A

Discussion and consideration of approval of amendment to agreement for use of
Santa Rosa creek well #4 and grant of related easements .

Dear Board and General Manager,
Thank you for your heedful response in the negotiations with CUSD . Seems there was no apparent
justification for the lease increase nor the added CPI. Your wisdom in the stewardship of our water

and infrastructure resources will lead you to the make the right decision for our community .

Thank you,

Mahala Burton
Cambria resident homeowner





